Lora Sedore 2924 Arizona Street NE Albuquerque, NM 87110 505-263-7013 Lora.sedore@gmail.com

March 14, 2021

21st Century Public Academy Governance Board Members Governance Council 4300 Cutler NE Albuquerque, NM 87110

Dear 21st Century Public Academy Governance Board Members:

I would like to express my interest in serving on your Board. I am retired and have been looking for an opportunity to give back to my community.

When my three children were in school I served with the PTA, was a Science Fair chairman, and was part of a committee that was awarded a large grant from the State which I helped to , as well as many other parent-type activities. Although it was many years ago I still look back with fondness at those experiences.

Before I retired, I worked as a consultant in the environmental field where I wrote environmental reports and disaster mitigation and emergency services planning. I also facilitated and taught numerous workshops and emergency response exercise. I appreciate your consideration for this position and am free to answer any questions you may have.

Sincerely,

Lora Sedore